
 
 

Certified Medical Administrative Assistant (CMAA) Training Program   

Are you interested in a healthcare administration career but need help to pay for training?  

Continuing Education at LaGuardia Community College offers New York State Tuition Assistance Program 
(TAP) aid for our CMAA Training Program for eligible students.  

FIND OUT IF YOU QUALIFY! 

Step 1:  Complete the Free 
Application for Federal 
Student Aid (FAFSA)* 

Scan QR code or visit 
https://studentaid.gov/h/appl
y-for-aid/fafsa  
 

 

 

*You must complete the 
FAFSA before applying for 
TAP aid. FAFSA alone does 
not fund non-credit courses 
or training. 

 

Step 2:  If you are not 
eligible to apply for the 
FAFSA because of your 
immigration status, first 
complete the José Peralta 
DREAM Act application 

Scan QR code or visit 
https://www.hesc.ny.gov/dr
eam/   

  

 

 

 

Step 3: Once you have 
completed the FAFSA (or 
if you have previously 
completed the FAFSA), 
complete the TAP 
application 

Scan QR code or visit 
https://www.tap.hesc.ny.gov
/totw/  

 

For TAP eligibility 
requirements & application 
deadlines visit 
https://www.hesc.ny.gov/pay-
for-college/apply-for-financial-
aid/nys-tap.html  

   
For more information on LaGuardia’s CMAA Training Program 

Visit: www.laguardia.edu/cmaa 

 

Email: aceprofessional@lagcc.cuny.edu 

Call: (718) 482-5481 
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